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My name is Michael Carter and | am the Police Chief of Dawson, TX. We are a small
city with a population of only 807 located between Waco and Corsicana. At this time
we have 3 officers, myself included. Until recently we've had two patrol vehicles.
Unfortunately while transporting to the county jail, our 2006 charger broke down on
my officer and had to be towed back to the city. We have managed to keep it in
service up until this point, but we are not sure with repairs that it will continue to be
safe for my officers to use. Currently we only have one vehicle.

We are in the process of trying to budget in a new vehicle, but being such a small city,
our funds are limited.

| am reaching out to you today to see if your department has the availability to donate
a vehicle that you may no longer be in need of to the City of Dawson Police
Department so that we can continue to serve our small community.

Thank you for your time and consideration,
Chief Michael Carter

City of Dawson Police Department
903-602-6903

michael.carter@cityofdawsontx.com
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